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May 17, 2004

Ms. Carole Washburn, Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive S.W.

Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:  Comments of Sprint on draft Financial Report Rules (Docket A-021178)
Dear Ms. Washburmn:

Per the Notice of Opportunity to Comment issued April 28, 2004, Sprint wishes to thank
the Staff for taking several of our suggestions from previous comments. We believe
these changes and the others you have made have substantially improved the
proposed rules.

We would suggest only one further, minor change: In WAC 480-120-365, Issuing
Securities, we would like to see the word “anticipated” inserted in Section (2) so that it
reads “Before issuance of the proposed security, the company must file with the
commission the anticipated terms of financing.”

Should there be any questions or concems, please feel free to contact me at (541)
387-9290 or by e-mail at glenn.harris@mail.sprint.com.

- Sincerely,
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Nancy Judy



